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The purpose of this proposal is to formally revoke the disabled parking 

bay outside 205 Skipton Road, Colne. 

A Traffic Regulation Order was provided when the bay was applied for 

pre-2009, but the bay has not been marked on site for a number of years 

and is no longer required. 

There will be no changes on site, therefore drivers will not be subject to any 
changes as a result of this proposal. 

 

REASONS UNDER Section 1 of the RTRA  

(c) for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class 
of traffic (including pedestrians) 

 


